
Hello, 
 
I am a Portland resident who supports HB2001 and the fight to "re-legalize fourplexes everywhere." We 
need fewer single-family homes and we need to make sure new construction is affordable. More luxury 
townhomes--even if they are fourplexes--is not the way forward. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Robert Hunter 
5826 N Interstate Ave 
Portland, OR 97217 
 


